
Playpark report April 2021: 
 
Over the last year the playpark has been closed for a time due to the Covid 19 
pandemic and latterly has been open as permitted.  New relevant signage has been 
put up, with more to come.  The gates have been removed as they are a high touch 
area. 
 
We have ordered new rockers but have not yet got a date for installation. 
 
Tony and Neil Hobbs have done a lot of work making good the multliplay - building 
new steps and re-fixing the slides safely.  It is ongoing with work on the 
clatterbridge.  Paul has made good inroads on painting the fencing.   
 
The school council have been doing their inspections and asked if the fence which is 
constantly suffering from breakages and damage could be removed altogether.  Fran 
responded to them explaining that it not possible under the risk assessment to 
remove the fence which would leave the play area open to balls and larger children 
from the football field running into the play area.   
 


